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GIDDY TIDDY

The Tiddy Hall Committee is continuing with its amazing fund-raising
events. (In other words, we have a loan of £3,000 to repay, the car park to sort
out and income isn’t nearly covering running costs!).

30 May Sponsored Slim started with an evening weigh-in at Tiddy Hall.
It will last for six weeks, so join later if you missed the start (you'll just have
to starve faster).

3 June, 2 - 4 p.m. Plant Sale - we hope some people will bring plants, and
lots of people will buy them. This fantastic occasion will be accompanied by
another exciting event, providing a double whammy; the Acorns will be
holding a Jumble Sale in the hall, in aid of their own funds.

1 July, 2 - 6 p.m. Open Gardens. About ten gardens will open, and here
will be teas, a raffle and a small plant sale for the delight of your souls, eyes,
stomachs and avarice, and the relief of Tiddy’s bank account.

30 September, 7.30 p.m. Concert. A welcome return of the Daphne Abe
Singers, like Little Tommy Tucker, they very kindly sing for their supper, so
all the money raised goes to Tiddy.

21 October Dance, with The Six Ts.

25 November, 10 am. - 4 p.m. Craft Fair. Don’t forget to book your stall
well in advance (phone Ros Harbour on 830227); several are booked already
(honestly). There will be a Father Christmas, so it gives you a wonderful
opportunity to get Christmas over early and sleep right through on December
25th while others slave desperately to be merry.

Janet Evans

MILTON UNDER WYCHWOOD
ALLOTMENT AND GARDENS ASSOCIATION

I hope your planting programmes are well under way. At least we had a
spell of decent weather in which to get it all done and now as I write this, it is
raining, not a lot, but every little helps when one has seedlings and small
plants that need a helping hand.

Our A.G.M. and latest Cheese and Wine will have passed by the time you
see this, so the next event will be “The Show”. I do hope many of you will have
produced something to exhibit, to help keep things up to the usual standard.

Handicraft was not very well supported last year, so perhaps this time
ladies you can help boost things, as I am sure many of you make lovely things
which you are too shy to show. May I take this opportunity to wish you every
success whatever you put in the show. Good Luck!

Jean Richardson.



